
       Dear Parents 

mdpics will be at St Patrick’s PS Magheralin on

Wednesday 20th October 2021
for a school photo session.

All pupils are welcome to book a slot.
We will aim to take two or three different poses.

Please click, or copy and paste this link into a browser, and complete the form. 
 https://www.cognitoforms.com/Mdpics1/SchoolPhotoBookingFormStPatricksPSMagheralin201021

It MUST submitted before Monday 18th October 2021

We will follow all social distancing rules and will maintain the school’s strict covid policies. 
Our staff will wear masks and will sanitise their hands regularly 

If you require any further information please call us on 028 9244 0035 or email us at 
orders@mdpics.co.uk

Thank you 

We offer a multi pose photo session where we aim to get two or three poses for you to choose from. However, please note that 
multi-poses will depend upon several factors. We will attempt to shoot the different poses but will always keep your child’s well 
being in mind at all times and will stop their session upon them showing any signs of being upset or distressed. In this case we 
can only offer you the shots that we have managed to capture. Thank you.
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